
Planning application comment was submitted on thel5 April 2024 19:38 PM 

The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Harriet Ferris 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application 

Comment: l am writing to object this application as this is not going to be the best idea. lt could lead to 

overcrowding, increased traffic congestion, and put a strain on local resources like schools and healthcare 

facilities as new people will make it even more ditficult then it already is to get an appointment with the NHS and 

more cars will make it difficult to exit school as it is already busy. Additionally, it might atfect the natural beauty of 

the area and disrupt the current community vibe. lts important to consider the impact on the environment, 

infrastructure, and the quality of life for the residents in the area. lts crucial to balance development with 

preserving the charm and functionality of the existing community. 

Attach ment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Harriet 

Last name: Ferris 

Email: 

Postcode: HR11YA 

Address: 2 Sudbury Avenue, Hereford, HR1 1YA 

lnfrastructure from section 106 to consider: Schools 

Roads 

GP 

Dentists 

Hospital provisions 

Link l D: https ://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200 1 42/planning_services/planning_application_search/details? 

id=240422 

Form reference: FS-Case-606076370 
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